
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
End of term dates 
 
We have a number of events happening over the next few weeks. 
 

• Christmas Jumper Day – Thursday 8th December. 
 
All children can come to school wearing their favourite Christmas jumper or t-shirt. 
 

• Christmas parties.  
 
Nursery: 
Christmas parties for Nursery will be taking place on Wednesday 14th December. It will be a non- uniform 
day. Can you please send your child in with some pre-packed food with the ingredients clearly labelled.  
Please note there will no Nursery for afternoon children on Friday 16th December as school closes at 1pm.  
 
Years 1-6: 
Christmas parties for Years 1 – 6 will be taking place on Thursday 15th December. It will be a non- uniform 
day. Can you please send your child in with some pre-packed food with the ingredients clearly labelled.  
 

• Christmas songs in the playground – Tuesday 13th December  

Please join us in the playground at 2.30 on Tuesday 13th December. Each year group will be performing a 
song. 
 
Please note that school will shut to all pupils at 1pm on Friday 16th December.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Patel  


